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Dear Parents, 

It has been lovely to see the children return for their ‘Goodbye/Hello’ session. As you will know from previous 

correspondence, we are sending out end of year reports this week. You should receive the following 

documentation today: 

Reception: Phonics Phases – Useful Guidance and EYFS to Year 1 Transition Booklet 

Year 1 : Phonics Phases – Useful Guidance and Grade Descriptors (to explain judgements used in 

your child’s report) 

Year 2: Phonics Phases – Useful Guidance, Grade Descriptors (to explain judgements used in your 

child’s report) and Year 2 to Year 3 Transition Booklet 

Year 3 to Year 6: Grade Descriptors (to explain judgements used in your child’s report) 

Your child’s end of year report will be sent as follows: 

Wednesday 15th July: Nursery and Reception / Thursday 16th July: Years 1, 2 and 3 

Friday 17th July: Years 4, 5 and 6 

On Friday 17th July, all parents wil be sent a form via PMX and this is for you to acknowledge that 

you have received and read your child’s report. This is usually a paper form sent in the envelope with 

your child’s report where you can write any comments you may have. This year, comments can be made 

on this electronic form. We ask that you do complete this as we value your feedback and teachers appreciate 

your response having spent time writing the report.  

I am very proud of the children and would like to extend my thanks to parents for the wonderful support and 

guidance you have provided while so many children have been learnng at home.   

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Louise Wood  

Headteacher 
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